
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It's been a super busy week here. Cheryl Weyman, 

CEO of ACE, joined us on Monday morning for a 

further tour of the school and popped in to meet lots 

of the children. She was joined by Jon Coe, who is the 

Flourishing Communities Ambassador for ACE. 

 

They were both impressed by how hard the children 

were working and their excellent attitudes to learning. 

  

On that note, on Wednesday I was chatting to some 

children across the school about their learning. One 

Year 3 child said to me that 'when he is collaborating 

with others, it makes his learning bigger and 

better.'  Super impressive attitude from such a young 

person. 

 

We all wish Miss Smith a wonderful day tomorrow as 

she gets married and becomes Mrs Bennett. 

Huge congratulations to Rachel and Sam- we send 

you lots of love and best wishes from all of us at 

Stockland CE Primary.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 wc. 26th Feb - Parent Consultations. 

 Further information to follow shortly 

 Thursday 29th Feb - YR and Y6  height and 

weight measurements 

 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 

 Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

19th January 2024 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Holly   Hubie 

Class 2 Horner 

 Ruben and Eddie  Barnaby 

Class 3 Quantock    

 Oliver (Y3) and Harry (Y4)  Teddie (Y3) 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Helena and Delilah  Alfie 



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-

Primary-Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

National Child Measurement Programme 

On Thursday 29th February 2024 we will be visited by the Public Health team who will be 

measuring the height and weight of children in Reception and Year 6,  

A letter will be sent out alongside the newsletter offering further explanation.  

Please note that as we have received the letters later than planned you have not missed 

the opt out date and you are still able to do so if you do not wish your child to take part. 

 

Family Service 

Our first Family Service of the new calendar year is this coming Sunday. You are warmly 

welcome to the short, all ages service at Stockland church from 11-11.30am.  

These non-communion gatherings are usually led by myself (Cara Gilmour-White) with 

help from the children from school and the wider parish. Kathy Laing, our brilliant 

organist, plays keyboard for the singing and is accompanied on guitar by Bryan Drew 

and Jerry Walsh. We often break out the percussion instruments too! The service is then 

followed by tea, coffee and biscuits and a chat. Come along and join us - we'd love to 

see you there. 

 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have been learning how to partition 5 in Maths and have all demonstrated 

great understanding and are beginning to learn number bonds to 5 both with objects and 

by verbal recall. In SCARF, they talked about what is safe to go onto our bodies, for exam-

ple, sun cream, clothes and plasters. In Art, there were some wonderful creations using string 

and paint, creating unique patterns.  

Next week we are going to be starting to look at different materials and their properties. We 

will be using the story The Three Little Pigs to kick start our investigations.  

 

 



Class 2 Horner News  

 

This week, the children have been learning about the different parts of plants in science. We 

dissected our own plants and labelled the parts and some children even described what 

each part does. Afterwards we used magnifying glasses to create observational drawings of 

each part of a plant. 

 

In maths, the year 1 children are moving onto counting and representing numbers to 20. The 

year 2 children will be starting their unit on multiplication and division and learning about ar-

rays, grouping and sharing. 

 

We have started using the bee bots in computing and the children have been making their 

own routes across different mats. We are very excited to create our own mats at the end of 

the unit for our bee-bots to use. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

Dr Lucy Shipley gave a fascinating presentation all about Saxon 'treasure' on Wednesday. 

Lucy shared lots of the exciting finds she has been involved in with us and the most 

spectacular by far was the Cheddar Brooch. I think we're all very keen to visit Taunton 

Museum to see it for real now. The class were really engaged and had some 

brilliant suggestions as to why the Cheddar Brooch was found where it was. As their teacher, 

it was such a pleasure to see the children  apply their learning to real situations. Well done to 

Quantock Class and huge thanks to Dr Lucy Shipley.  

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

The highlight of our week was our trip yesterday afternoon to the Great Hall at Exeter 

University.  We enjoyed a fabulous performance from the Bournemouth Symphony 

Orchestra and really enjoyed playing recorder, singing and signing the pieces that we have 

been rehearsing.  The hall was full of hundreds of primary school pupils so it truly was a 

magnificent moment and spine tingling sound.   I hope it will be an experience that the 

children will never forget.  Many Thanks to Mrs Shepherd and Mr Rees who accompanied us, 

and performed in Dancing Queen so memorably.  

 

 



 






